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18 July 2022  
 

MOTOR INSURERS’ BUREAU OF HONG KONG NOTICE 
To:  
All Target Insurance Company Limited Motor Vehicle Policy Holders and 
Personal Injury Victims of Accidents and Those Suffering Damage to Property 
Involving Motor Vehicles Driven or Owned by Persons Insured by Target 
Insurance Company Limited 
 
 

As to the winding-up of Target Insurance Company Limited, the Motor Insurers’ 
Bureau of Hong Kong in protection of the interests of relevant motor vehicle accident 
victims, is ready to assist any persons who have or may have any claim made 
against them as owners/drivers for Personal and/or Fatal Injury and/or Damage to 
Property from Third Parties, and all those persons who are Injury/Damage victims of 
any accident which involves a motor vehicle insured by the company, and that it will 
accept for consideration and deal with such claims pursuant to the terms of its 
Agreement with the Hong Kong Government. 
 

All notifications and enquiries that arise in regard to insurance claims against the 
company should be addressed to Target Insurance Company Limited, in writing to 
their address or to their customer service hotline 2926 2926 during office hours, and 
who will notify the Bureau accordingly. 
 

 
Motor Insurers’ Bureau of Hong Kong 

 


